
November 2013                                                            4th Quarter 

Passionately preserving our Appalachian legacy 

Fort New Salem Foundation, Inc. 

Celebrate a mid-19th century Appalachian frontier Christmas  

 

SPECIAL GRAND OPENING 

We open early on November 30th (at 2 PM) to rededicate the Farm House.  This is the 11th structure completed 

by our foundation as we rebuild and grow Fort New Salem. We thank all our supporters for making this possible! 

General Admission $ 5   -   10 and under free 

Music daily 

Story telling 

Heritage craft demonstrations 

Holiday gifts 

John Randolph paintings on display 

Make your own candle  

Decorate gingerbread men 

Refreshments 

Caroling 

Christmas processional & tree lighting at dusk 

Fun for the entire family 

40th Annual 

SPIRIT OF CHRISTMAS IN THE MOUNTAINS 

Saturday, November 30     Sunday, December 1 

Saturday, December 7     Sunday, December 8 

OPENS  3 PM  DAILY 

Special thanks to  Harrison County Commission for their financial support of this event! 
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LOOKING FOR A YEAR END CHARITY TO HELP? 

We are please to bring you exciting events such as the 40th Annual Spirit of Christmas in the Mountains and to continue our facili-
ties development like the soon to be rededicated Farm House (our eleventh accomplishment)!  We strive to preserve the heritage of 
our region and provide a wholesome family experience to our guests.  As you plan your Christmas offerings and year end donations, 
please  consider Fort New Salem. We hope you like who we are; where we are and the direction we are going! We deeply appreciate 
our supporters and would not exist without their generosity.  We invite you to: 

  Join our volunteer network—Become a member of Friends of the Fort 

  Have your family, church, group or business adopt a cabin 

  Make a one-time annual donation (all amounts are welcomed) 

  Join the 200 Club  - I recognize the need to preserve Fort New Salem and its programs, I agree to join the “200 Club” by donating  to Fort New Salem 

                 Foundation, Inc. a minimum of  $500  per year for each of the next three years - pledge form available on our web site. 

                              Check all that apply or contact us for more information. 

Name  ______________________________________  
Address  ______________________________________  
  ______________________________________  
Phone  ______________________________________ 
Email  ______________________________________  
Signature  ______________________________________ 

(The Foundation is a 501 (C)(3) recognized corporation and contributions to it are tax deductible for qualifying taxpayers 
 

We hope you keep us at the top of your list when planning your time and donations for 2014  

 

 

 

 


